
 

  
   Human Resources Board 
 

 
 

TO:  HONORABLE BOARD MEMBERS                    DATE: DECEMBER 3, 2018 
 
FROM:   HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT   
 
SUBJECT: DECEMBER DEPARTMENAL PRESENTATION – HUMAN RESOURCES 

DEPARTMENT 
 
 
ISSUE:  
 
Receive a presentation on Workforce Development from the Human Resources Department 
Workforce Development Division. 
 
  
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Human Resources Board receive this update on Workforce Development from the 
Human Resources Department. 

 
 

DISCUSSION: 
 
The attached presentation provides a general overview of various special programs offered by 
the Workforce Development Division that have been implemented Citywide. The presentation 
demonstrates the Human Resources Department’s ongoing commitment to prepare individuals 
for employment within the City of Riverside. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report.  
 
 
Prepared by: Colene Torres, Senior Administrative Analyst 
Approved by:  Stephanie Holloman, Human Resources Director 
Approved by:  Rafael Guzman, Assistant City Manager 
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